

Principal Mr Michael Hoffmann Budmouth Academy Weymouth

CHICKERELL ROAD, WEYMOUTH, DT4 9SY

01305 830500 EMAIL: OFFICE@BUDMOUTH-ASPIRATIONS.ORG

11th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

I am offering your child the opportunity to purchase a new sports kit for the examined PE course they will follow in Years 12 and 13.

The Canterbury Club shirts offer style, comfort and durability. The shirts also help us to identify who our A-Level and BTEC sports students are and give them a 'professional look' when competing and representing the Academy. If you would like to order a polo-shirt, please complete and return the form below and return to me or Mr Bullock (PE Department). Please ensure that the form is completed carefully and return by Friday 20th October. Payment should be made via ParentMail.

Canterbury Club Dry T-Shirt £26.00





The polo-shirt will have the Budmouth 'B' logo embroidered on the chest in addition to the student's initials.

Yours	sıncere	ly
-------	---------	----

Mr De La Haye	
Budmouth Academy PE Department	

Student name: .....

Please fill out the table carefully to avoid any misprints or spelling errors. (Ensure that the correct polo top is inputted men's

Please fill out the table carefully to avoid any misprints or spelling errors. (Ensure that the correct polo top is inputted men's or women's – see sizes below). Please return to Mr De La Haye or Mr R Bullock (PE Department)

Item	Size	Student Initials (maximum of 3 Letters)				
Canterbury <b>Mens</b> Club Dry T-Shirt						
Canterbury <b>Ladies</b> Club Dry T-Shirt						

Men's	S	М	L	XL	XXL	3XL
(Chest)	36"	40"	43"	46"	49"	52"
Women's (Chest)	8	10	12	14	16	118
(Criest)	32"	34"	36"	38"	40"	42"